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TODAY IS A “C” DAY 

 
 
Attention all 8th graders signed up to take AP World 9 in the fall…There will be a 
mandatory meeting in the JH Gym TODAY at 2:15pm. You will receive your summer 
assignment at this meeting. Please email Mrs. Schlueter if you are unable to attend. Thank you! 
 
Attention all 7th grade students who will be attending the Bowling field trip…Today 
and tomorrow you will be able to purchase tickets to play lasertag or bumper cars. Tickets are 
$5 each and you can sign up during lunch to reserve your spot. 
 
A Message from the Library…Manga Club meets a final time this afternoon to crown the top 
Manga series. Stop by and vote for your favorite Manga! All student books are due back to the 
Library unless you have asked for an extension. Your study hall teacher may send you to the 
Library today. Bring your Library book with you. Do you want to use a computer today? Bring 
your Library book with you. 
 
Anyone requiring a bag lunch for the field trips on Monday – you must order one in the 
cafeteria by Thursday. Thank you. 
 
Time to do some planting! Join the Go Green Garden Team tomorrow, Wednesday June 
12th during activity period.   Meet in Mrs. Bolger’s room – room 259 – at the beginning of the 
activity period – we will be heading to the garden for a ‘flash mob’ session.  You will be done in 
time for the activity bus or get to practice.  All are welcome, so JOIN US!  For more information 
please see or email Mrs. Bolger. Hope to see you on Wednesday.  
 
LOST AND FOUND:  There was a clear invisaline mouth piece handed in. Please see the Nurse 
if you have lost this. 
 
Young Women’s Leadership Club – last meeting this Thursday. Be ready for some fun. See 
you there. 
 
If you are planning on doing Indoor/Outdoor Track…There is a summer training on July 
8th. See Melody for more questions and if you need a paper to sign up.  
 



Big Time Friends meets Tuesday, June 11th in the JH, room 156. This will be the last 
meeting of the year and we will be celebrating students who participated in the Special Olympics 
by handing out certificates. 
 
The Main Office will be distributing Picture Day order forms today during 9th period. Pictures 
will be taken tomorrow, Thursday and Friday during PE classes. 


